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Decision:  Presentation:  40, 45 & 50 Years Long Service Acknowledgements for 2016 

Chair Colle was joined by Andy Byford, CEO and Cheryn Thoun, Head of Customer 
Communications in presenting the following employees with framed certificates for 
achieving 40 years of service at the TTC: 

Douglas Chappell Gianpiero Galeazza 
Patrick Friel Robert Patterson 
Gino Di Paolo Wayne Ferreira 
David Tice Rudolph Wilson   

The following employee was presented with a framed certificate for achieving 45 years 
of service at the TTC: 

Bruce Wilkinson  

The following employee was presented with a framed certificate for achieving 50 years 
of service at the TTC: 

Tom Kaskiw 

Chair Colle also acknowledged the following employees for achieving 40 years of 
service at the TTC who were unfortunately unable to attend the meeting: 

Anees Peshimam Sandra Drysdale 
Robert McMeekin  
  

 

 

Chair Colle also acknowledged the following employees for achieving 45 years of 
service at the TTC who were unfortunately unable to attend the meeting: 

Constantin Kouroumalos Robert Kernoghan   

 
 
 
 

 

On behalf of the TTC Board, Chair Colle thanked the recipients for their dedication and 
commitment to the TTC for so many years. 




